
Subject:Greenville University New Play Festival 

Date: 4/11/2019 9:09:35 AM Pacific Standard Time 

From: alex.freeman@greenville.edu 

To: mylaprods@aol.com 

Sent from the Internet (Details) 

Hello there! 

I’m writing today because we’d like to include your play SATAN 
AMONGST US in our New Play Festival taking place April 25-27, 
2019. We can offer an honorarium of $75 for this. We’d like to 
livestream the reading on our Facebook page, and we will also 
provide a digital copy of the recording to you for your own record. 

Please let me know if you are willing to let us use the play in this 
manner, and we can move forward from there. We’ll read the play 
one time in the festival, and a specific schedule will be provided to 
you in the next few days as we finalize the performers schedules. 

Thank you so much for submitting, and I’m looking forward to 
hearing the play out loud!  

Best, 

Alex Freeman 

Managing Director 

The Factory Theatre at Greenville University 

  

 


